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CANDIDACY PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF PERU TO SERVE ON THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE Inter-American Agency for Cooperation
 and Development (MB/IACD) FOR THE 2017-2019 TERM
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU 
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

NOTE No. 7-5-M / 175


The Permanent Mission of Peru presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) – Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – to announce thereby to the member states that Peru wishes to submit its candidacy to serve on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2017-2019 term.


Peru is committed to strengthening cooperation under the strategic plan established by the Inter-American Council for Integral Development to bring about sustainable development in the region and therefore hopes to receive the support of the member states for its candidacy to join the Management Board.


The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) – Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – the assurances of its highest consideration.  
Washington, D.C., August 16, 2017

Honorable General Secretariat 
  of the Organization of American States (OAS)
  – Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Washington, D.C.
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